
 

 

 

 

June 6, 2017 

 

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Incorrect Seniority Lists  

 

Special Education teachers who arrived at the “Transfer Day” meeting yesterday were informed that the 

seniority list that we had forwarded to them from the District were incorrect. Indeed the corrected one that 

the teachers received at the meeting was still incorrect.   

Please review the seniority lists we have forwarded to you from the District and complete the correction 

form we have attached. You can either fill out the form electronically using Adobe Acrobat or print out a 

blank form and write in the information. Please be sure to email the form back to the 3 email addresses 

listed on the form, sumhauer@btfny.org, mmaggio@buffaloschools.org and 

acrenzoni@buffaloschools.org. 

We will not send another seniority list email until we have come closer to insuring their accuracy. 
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